November 9, 1978

TO: PARTICIPATING GUNSMITHE

Gentlemen: IMPORTANT

We deeply appreciate your efforts in assisting us with the repair
of the Remington firearms involved in our recall.

Although we are receiving the green copy from you of the form we
supplied, and we are using it to properly allocate parts, we ask,
in addition, that you acdvisc us, at lcast on a weekly basis
{preferably more frequently),” as to the number of guns you have

actually received, and an estimate of how many you expect to .
receive,

‘Please use the toll-frce numbers listed below:

Connecticut Only ., -1-800-572-9379
Outside Connecticut 1-800~-243-927%
New -York State Only 1-800-962-7211
Outside New York State 1-800-448-5790

Thank you for your cooperation.

Very trufj/yours,
Lty }/ '/
/' -lﬁM/\—__.
FE. G. Larson, Manaqger
Field and Consumer Scervices
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G omees em et meesg rees Ve VI W s BT T AP W AP NI Tl Cmael e T Ll L Seeeu ey

R2506614



